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Dear Woodworkers, 

I hope this newsletter finds you all well and 

enjoying the summer months. With the cicadas 

finally behind us, it's a perfect time to immerse 

ourselves in our woodworking projects without 

their constant hum in the background. 

I'm excited to announce that this Monday, we 

have a fantastic opportunity to tour Cardwell’s 

Hardwoods. They have graciously agreed to host 

us and will be providing food and beverages, so 

let's make sure to give them a big thank you for 

their generosity. It's not every day that we get to 

see behind the scenes of such an integral part of 

our craft. 

As the days get longer and the weather warmer, 

it’s the perfect season to take on new 

woodworking projects or perhaps finish up those 

that have been lingering. Whether you're working 

on something small or a large-scale piece, 

remember that each cut and join is a step towards 

mastering our beloved craft. 

Please note that there will be no newsletter or meeting in July. We hope you all enjoy a 

wonderful summer break and return in August with plenty of stories and projects to share. 



Let's continue to support each other, share our knowledge, and, most importantly, enjoy the 

process. I look forward to seeing many of you at the tour and hearing about your latest projects. 

Happy woodworking! 

 
John Loyd 

President, Missouri Woodworkers Association  

 

June Notes and Announcements: 
- The June meeting will be at Cardwell’s Hardwoods on the 24th starting at 6:30 pm. Food 

and beverages will be provided. 

o There will be no officers meeting beforehand. 

- Annual dues for MWA and the Turners are now due. Dues are $25 for Mid-Missouri 

Woodturners, $20 for Midwest Woodworkers’ Association or $35 for both clubs. 

SHOW AND TELL APRIL MWA MEETING 
 

   
 

   
 



   
 

 
 

 


